Hey Everyone

Welcome back to Term 4! We hope that you all had a fantastic holiday period and have come back to Term 4 well rested and ready for the impending ending of the school year! We had lots of fun over the school break with our Vacation Care program which involved lots of different activities such as face painting, water play (it was crazy HOT!), arts and craft, sport, a magician came to visit and we visited Suncorp Stadium. We have also introduced to our families our new friend Nixon who will be filling in everyone on what happens here at Helping Hands Windsor- you will know him when you see him!



We also offered an amazing STEM Day for the Pupil Free Day we had last week. All the children loved the different science experiments and engineering and technology challenges we had for them from exploding Coke, and Elephant toothpaste, to bridge and catapult building, all the children who attended had a fantastic time.



We look forward to December/January Vacation Care, which will have a lot more jam-packed action for everyone to come and enjoy. We will be closed over the Christmas period for 2 weeks as well from Monday 25th December through to Friday 5th January and will be back on Monday 8th January 2018, at which time we can start welcoming our new Prep Cohort for 2018! Please keep your eyes peeled for the brochure which will be in the school newsletter very soon. If you are looking for a Prep enrolment pack, you can pick these up at the school office or be sure to come and see us at the Prep Transition Day on Friday 10th November, where we will be doing a short presentation and answering any of your questions about Helping Hands Windsor!

Cheers

The Helping Hands Windsor Team:)